
 

 

COMMUNITY GRANTS FORUM 
Council is pleased to be hosting a free 
Community Grants Forum, occurring on 
Monday, 2 August at the Kerang Memorial Hall 
from 6.30pm. 
Guest speakers include Foundation for Rural 
and Regional Renewal grants assessor, Ellen 
White (above, left), community 
representative, Stephen O’Donoghue and 
Council’s Coordinator Community 
Partnerships, Katrina Thorne. 
To register, visit www.trybooking.com/BTAAL. 
Please note that arrangements may change 
depending on COVID-19 restrictions in place at 
this time. 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS  
Parents and guardians of children considering 
enrolling in Council’s three-year-old and four-
year-old kindergarten programs for 2022 are 
encouraged to complete an Expression of 
Interest as soon as possible to have access to 
round one applications. 
As part of the 2022 enrolment process, 
families who complete an Expression of 
Interest by 5pm Friday, 30 July 2021 will 
receive an enrolment pack in mid-August, 
which includes a copy of the Gannawarra Shire 
Children’s Services handbook and enrolment 
form. 
To be eligible for four-year-old kindergarten, 
children must be turning four years of age 
before 30 April 2022; and to be eligible for 
three-year-old programs, children must be 
three years of age before 30 April 2022. 
To complete an Expression of Interest, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/enrolments or contact the 
Gannawarra Shire Children’s Centre on (03)  
5452 1357. 
 

 

KERANG CBD REDEVELOPMENT 
Council thanks residents, visitors and 
businessowners for their patience following 
the resumption of the Kerang CBD 
Redevelopment – Stage 2. 
Improvements along Scoresby Street between 
Fitzroy and Victoria streets are underway, with 
changes to pedestrian access at the corner of 
Scoresby and Victoria streets currently in 
place. 
The improvements are part of the $1.317 
million project funded by the Federal 
Government’s Local Roads and Community 
Infrastructure Program. 
 
 
 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Thank you to everyone 
who took the time to 
have their say on  
Council’s Draft 2021- 
2025 Council Plan. All  
feedback received will  
assist with developing  
the final version of this 
important document, which 
outlines the goals you, 
the community, want 
Council to achieve during the 
next four years.  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION 
SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 4 AUGUST  
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council 
immunisation sessions are 
essential, which can be made by 
phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian 
should attend with the child to 
be vaccinated.  
Anyone showing COVID-19 
symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend. 
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 18 
August 2021 at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting 
at 6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions 
to Council for consideration 
during Question Time by 
completing a form online at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
by 5pm the day before each 
meeting. 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• Cleaner – (casual) 
• Family Day Care Educator – In 

home (part-time) 
•  Early Childhood Educator 

(part-time) 
For more information, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
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